FROM:

Keith Murray

ADDRESS:



Patrons:
Her Majesty the Queen
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth
the Queen Mother
Her Royal Highness
the Princess Margaret
Countess of Snowdon

General Secretary: Christine Hancock BSc(Econ) RGN

30th April 1991





Dear Sylvia,

I apologise for the delay in responding after our meeting with Mrs Evans Patient Care Manager.

I enclose a "notice" which you can show to any member of staff working in Redclyffe Annex. I have sent a copy of this to Mrs Evans and Sue Donne so that they are fully aware of the current situation. I have also enclosed a copy of my response to Mrs Evans.

If you have any further concerns please don't hesitate in contacting me.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,



Keith Murray

Branch Convenor

Enc